INTERCOLLEGIATE CONFERENCE
OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER OF ATHLETICS

8 NORTH MICHIGAN AVENUE
CENTRAL 2824 CHICAGO

May 1, 1929

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,

Director of Athletics,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Thank you for your kind letter of April 26th. I
would appreciate it if you would forward to me another
copy of the program of the Relays since the copy which

%

I had was soaked.

With kind regards, 1 am

Yours very sincerely,
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